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24th / 25th Sep- DofE Training Expedition Chilterns

28th Sep - Open Evening 

30th Sep - Prep Information Evening

30th Sep - Macmillan Coffee Morning (ALL PARENTS)

4th Oct - UKMT Senior Maths Challenge

4th Oct – Y3/4 trip to British Museum

4th Oct - Cross Country Competition - Senior

6th Oct - Year 11 GCSE Information Meeting

7th Oct - KS4 Trip to New Scientists Live exhibition at ExCel

11th Oct - Boys Football vs Wetherby Senior

14th Oct - KS4 Trip to Arch Climbing Wall 

14th Oct - Last day of school 

31st Oct - School opens

Upcoming Events

www.northlondongrammar.com Follow us @nlondongrammar 

Our Year 11 students had the opportunity last week to
watch a touring performance of 'An Inspector Calls' in
preparation for their GCSE in English Literature. The
show tells the story of the Birling family and their
involvement in the death of a young woman, and we
were impressed by the way in which the actors were
able to make the play come to life. A review from our
Year 11 students:

“We liked that some of the scenes were interactive – the
music and special effects made the play dramatic and
exciting. It was great to spend time with friends and watch a
really interesting, fun performance.”  

Last week each candidate stood
in front of their class and read
their School Council speech. We
then completed ballot papers to
vote for our winner. We are so
proud of them all, but a special
well done to our newly elected
councillors from each class. 

NLPS council representatives 

Y6DY: Marti & Tara
Y6DM: Zain & Zaara
Y5: Sarah & Nate
Y3/Y4: Mekha & Kian

Prep School Council Elections 

As part of their history lesson Year 6 visited
the London RAF Museum. They learnt about
the technological advancements as the war
progressed and the crucial role of RAF in
winning the war. You can see students
enjoying their chance to pose in replica
clothing as our expert guide described how
the pilots protected themselves. We also took
the opportunity to go around the remainder
of the RAF museum, where our prep students
were astounded by the scale and variety of
aircraft equipment on show. A fantastic,
engaging and informative trip.

Trip to Royal Air Force
Museum London 

A gentle reminder that school will finish at the
usual time on the 28th of September for the
Open Evening. Students participating may
stay at school supervised by teachers only if
the parent has submitted the permission slip,
sent via email. 

The next day on the 29th of September, the
school will start at 9:40 for all students (both
grammar and prep school). Students will go
directly to the second period, where the
register will be taken. 

Reminder

A warm welcome to
our new school bus
driver Ms Flynn!

Football training 
Tuesdays
KS3: 3:40 - 4:40
KS4: 4:40 - 5:40

Basketball training
Wednesdays
KS3: 3:00 - 4:00
KS4: 4:00 - 5:00

Football and
Basketball
training will
start next week
up till the end
of the term. 
 (see details on
parentmail)

Thank you to London Met Police for
teaching our prep students what to
do in an emergency. Lots of curiosity
and answered questions! 

Year 11 English Trip

https://www.wetherbysenior.co.uk/

